Memo No. VU/PG/C-1/20

Date - 10.04.2020

NOTIFICATION

All the PG students of Semester II & IV and M.Phil. Students of Semester II are requested to follow the **online class routine which is displayed in the University website**. The concerned students requested to participate to those online classes. The concerned students are also requested to contact to concerned teacher if any problem arises.

Dr. Tarun Kanti Mandal Secretary Faculty Councils for PG Studies

Phone: (03222)298-330/Centrex-330 e-mail: pgsecy@mail.vidyasagar.ac.in